White Lake Citizens League

Meeting Minutes: August 24, 2011 W
Board members present: Larry D’Angelo, Carol Webb, Darrol Spurgeon, Bob Parrett,
Lenny Wojewoda, and Gary Webb. We had proxies for Walt Koziol, Jack Butler, and Tom
DeSantis.

Board members absent: Larry McCullen, Bob Pisoni, and Frank Dyson

Others present: Betty Lu Spurgeon, Jim Findley, and Marj Harrison

The meeting was called to order by vice president Larry D’Angelo at 7:00 p.m.

Minutes: Larry asked if everyone had read the minutes. Bob Parrett made a motion to accept the minutes.
Seconded by Darrol Spurgeon. All in favor.

Treasurer’s Report: Bob Parrett gave the report prepared by Walt Koziol. We have a balance of $17,783. We
received $3,999 in dues and contributions during the last month. Carol made a motion to accept the treasurer’s
report. Seconded by Gary. All in favor.

Communication: Bob Parrett was contacted about hunting on the lake. White Lake Township prohibits hunting on
the lake and has areas mapped out. In Highland Township there is no hunting within 450 feet of a dwelling. Bob will
post the ordinances on the web site. Larry suggested that we ask the DNR to check this out and possibly come to a
meeting.

Membership: We now have 251 paid members with a total of $14,399 received this year.

Fund Raising: Lenny had about $ 5,370 (gross) in merchandise sales. He received $901 in donations.

Water clarity: Clear to 13 feet. There is an annual conference Oct. 24-25. Darrol will be out of town. We would like
to have someone attend this conference.

2012 Fireworks: Will be on the Saturday before the 4th (June 30, 2012).

Lake Access: Betty Lu met with the White Lake Supervisor and the ordinance officer to point out the area on the
lake where there are 5 to 7 boats parked. She felt that they were not going to do anything. It was suggested to
Betty Lu to call the Oakland Co. road Commission and see if they could post a No Trespassing sign.

Ice Cream Social: We felt that this was a successful event. We had some new members sign up and everyone
seemed to enjoy themselves.

Sailboat Races: Tuesday, Wednesday, or Thursday evenings.

New Business: It was suggested that we have a WLCL boat flag made up to be purchased by members. We also
discussed having WLCL decals made to be given out to all paid members.

The Volunteer Appreciation Dinner will be at the White Lake Inn, September 28th.

Pat Day has volunteered to be our liaison with the DNR. Eric Russell is our liaison with the sheriff. Chris Kurkowski
is our liaison with the fishermen.

Adjournment: Gary Webb made a motion to adjourn. Seconded by Lenny Wojewoda. All in favor.
Meeting adjourned at 7:50 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Carol Webb
Secretary
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